March 2023 NASFA Minutes
by Steve Sloan

The March meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to
order on Saturday, March 18, 2023 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook
Baptist Church at 6:08 PM by Vice President Gary Shelton.

OLD BUSINESS
Dues are still due.

NEW BUSINESS

Fritz recently had a house fire. He is taking donations for the cat sanctuary at Lowe Mill,
where he is temporarily keeping his cats.

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS

Not-a-Con co-con chair Judy has signed a hotel contract with the usual Holiday Inn
Express.

David O. Miller wants to make art for this year’s T-shirt yet again.
Not-a-Con is scheduled for October 20-21, 2023, Friday and Saturday as usual.

We don’t have a code for the hotel room block yet. You should be able to get in the room
block by telling the hotel you’re with Not-a-Con. There is no room number minimum.

Gary will pay the Not-a-Con memberships for Bill Zielke and Ann Robards for winning
card tournaments at LibertyCon.

The hotel liked us so much that they will be comping the function space for this year’s
Not-a-Con.

Doug moved to adjourn at 6:18:07 PM.

For the March program, Judy held a session of Trivia for Chocolate. The After the
Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting.



